




 
 

 

December 11, 2020 
Ms. Susan Stetzer 
District Manager 
Manhattan Community Board No. 3 
59 East 4th Street 
New York, NY 10003 
     
 

RE: Pizzaiolo Napoletano, LLC 
Una Pizza Napoletana 

175 Orchard Street 
New York, NY 10002 

           
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 I am writing to you on behalf of my client, 7 Washington Lane Corp, located at the address above. They 
will be submitting a new application to the NY State Liquor Authority for the above On Premises liquor license.   
 
 As a note, this is a new entity that is owned by part of the same individuals who previously operated in the 
space as Una Pizza Napoletana. The overall name, concept, and method of operation is not changing. The previous 
business had a beer and wine license, and this is an application for full liquor. 
 
 As you are aware, part of the licensing process requires that the local Community Board be notified to be 
given an opportunity to comment on the application. Please consider this letter notification of our intent to apply to 
the New York State Liquor Authority for the above referenced license.  
 
 Please forward any meeting Heather@helbraunlevey.com. If you need any further information, please 
contact me at 212-219-1193.  
 

 
 

 

 


